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Save the Date! 

Annual meeting will be held Monday Sep-

tember 11th, 2017 at 7pm in the Hays Public 

Library’s Schmidt Gallery. 

All members are welcome to attend. We will 

be accepting nominations from the floor and 

electing new officers at this time. We will al-

so be discussing our accomplishments from 

this past year. We hope to see you there! 

We need you! 
As we move forward into a new year, we are asking for your help. The Friends need more volun-

teers.  Volunteer positions available: 

• Staffing of both The Gallery Book Store and our executive board  

• If interested in being a part of the executive board please attend the annual meeting. 

• Assisting with the sorting and moving of donated books 

• Computer work (flyer making, advertising on social media, etc) 

We are flexible in training and availability. Positions may be filled on either are semi–permanent or 

permanent basis. Those interested but are unsure of the responsibilities are welcome to shadow 

any officer before fulfilling any position.  

 

Without your help we may no longer be able to continue to exist! 

 

Please reach out to Marge Mueller, President of Friends, if you are interested at 785-628-8440. If 

no answer, please leave a message! 



Thank you! 
We have just received over 70 boxes of donated books from the Rumple Family. Thank you to every-

one that donates to us. It helps stock The Gallery Book Store and keeps our book sales going.  

Also, thank you to the volunteers that assisted in the delivery and storage of the donations.  Thank 

you to the library who assisted by letting us borrow their van to pick up the donations and the Young 

Adult department and their teens who also assisted in the delivery and storage. 
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Friends of the Hays Public Library Contribution for 2017 

For the 150th anniversary of Hays Friends assisted the library by having selected photos from 

the library’s archive enlarged and framed. These photos were on display for the June summer 

art walk and we have been informed that they should be on permanent display in the library in 

the near future.  

Upon the conclusion of the summer reading program the Friends assisted in having a local 

masseuse come in and provide shoulder and neck massages for the employees of the Hays 

Public Library. The staff work very hard every year on the summer reading program and we 

wanted to help show them that they were appreciated. The staff seemed to enjoy it as well! 

<— One of the photos 

that we helped have 

enlarged and framed 

for the June Art Walk 



Fall 2017 Book Sale 

October Thursday, 12th 5pm—7:30 pm (Members Only) 

Friday , 13th & Saturday, 14th 10 am—4 pm 

Sunday, 15th 1 pm—4 pm 

$4 a bag, bags provided  

Members may get half off in The Gallery Book Store during the sale 

Lots of new books available! 
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Section to be filled by the Hays Public Library 




